
MUSIC REPORT 2021/22 
 
The choir have met regularly to rehearse as the Covid restrictions allowed. We even 
resorted to rehearsing in one of the member's garage! 
 
The last year has seen a small but steady presence of the choir at the 10.30 Sunday 
service, frequently supported by Jenny or Ian on the organ. With small numbers 
(generally four or five) it becomes more challenging to provide a range of music and 
extend the choir’s repertoire. New Communion pieces have been introduced in the 
last year and generally well received. 
 
The choir led a beautiful candlelit carol service at Christmas. 
 
A huge thank you to Lyn who has very ably led the choir again throughout this year. 
 
A debt of gratitude is owed to the stalwart few and particularly to the organists. New 
singers and an extra organist would be wonderful going forward. 


